Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, February 21, 2014 2:58 PM

To: '‘Debra Moser'

Cc: Mike Rogers

Subject: RE: Request for Extension, ABF Freight Facility, 4575 Tidewater, Oakland

Hi Debra and Mike,

The extension request would be fine. Please use this email to document agreement with the requested date. I’ll update
Geotracker shortly with a March 21 delivery date.

Thanks for the update.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Debra Moser [mailto:djm@tsgcorp.net]

Sent: Friday, February 21, 2014 1:07 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Mike Rogers

Subject: Request for Extension, ABF Freight Facility, 4575 Tidewater, Oakland

Hi Mark,
| just left you a voicemail with this request, and wanted to get this email to you as well.

Trinity is working on the groundwater monitoring report and passive soil gas survey report for this site. We do not yet
have the subcontractor’s soil gas report, although we do have preliminary data that shows relatively low HVOC
concentrations in sub-slab vapor.

We request an extension for the due date for these reports, to 3/20/14. This will give us time to compile the recently-
received data and the pending soil gas survey information.

Please contact Trinity if you need additional information for this site.

Thank you,
Debbie

Debra J. Moser, PG, CEG, CHG
Senior Geologist

Trinity Source Group, Inc.

500 Chestnut Street, Suite 225
Santa Cruz, CA 95060



Tel: (831) 426-5600
Fax: (831) 426-5602

Visit our website at: www.trinitysourcegroup.com

The materials transmitted by this electronic mail are confidential, are only for the use of the intended
recipient, and may also be subject to applicable privileges. Any dissemination, distribution, or
copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error,
please immediately notify the sender. Please also remove this message from your hard drive,
diskette, and any other storage device.



